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Caregiving is pro-life! 
--“We have a moral obligation 
to ensure that the seriously ill 
receive care that respects their 
wishes, that protects their 
dignity and that meets the needs 
of the whole person – body, 
mind and spirit.” 

-- Colleen Scanlon, 
Catholic Health Association 

Caregiving is pro-life! 
  “Caregiving is a demanding 
vocation!” 

--David Gibson, 
Catholic News Service 
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